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NEWSLETTER
EXCITING UPDATES AND OPPORTUNITIES

Success at the Student Clinic!
We're delighted to announce
the resounding success of
our student clinic. The
positive feedback on our
students' techniques and
skills has been truly
heartwarming. We
appreciate your trust and
collaboration, and we
couldn't be prouder of the
accomplishments of our
aspiring therapists.

Quarter 1 of 2024

As we dive into the new year, we're thrilled to share some exciting updates and
opportunities with you. Your ongoing support and enthusiasm have been instrumental in
our success, and we're eager to continue providing top-notch education in the field of
massage therapy.

"Springing Into Success: A Vibrant Update from Healing Hands
School of Massage!”

However, with success
comes change. The student
clinic will be closing its doors
on February 15th. If you
haven't already, we
encourage you to schedule
your appointments as soon
as possible. The slots are
filling up fast, and we want to
ensure everyone has the
opportunity to benefit from
our students' exceptional
services.



New Courses to
Elevate Your Skills!

We're thrilled to introduce
two new courses that cater
to different stages of your
massage therapy journey:

Pass the MBLEx: The
Massage and Bodywork
Licensing Examination
(MBLEx) is a crucial step
toward becoming a
licensed massage
therapist. Passing the
MBLEx not only grants
you a license but also
signifies your
commitment to
excellence in the field. 

1.

Here's why it's essential:
Professional
Recognition
Current Practice
Professional
Standards
Client Confidence

Enjoy the flexibility of a
hybrid learning experience,
combining online modules
for theory with in-person
sessions for hands-on
training. Our flexible
schedule allows you to
pursue your passion at
your own pace. Find out
more and register on our
website.

Ready to take this pivotal
step? Learn more and
register on our website:
www.hhschoolofmassage.
com.

2. Massage Refresher
Course: Whether you've let
your massage license lapse
or seek to enhance your
skills, our Massage Refresher
Course is tailored to meet
your unique needs. 

Graduation and
Next Steps
As February 23rd
approaches, we're gearing
up to celebrate the
graduation of another
group of successful
massage therapy
professionals. It's a
testament to the
dedication and hard work
of our students, and we
couldn't be prouder. Stay
tuned for updates and
highlights from the
graduation ceremony.



Experience our vibrant
learning environment by
booking a school tour. Tours
are welcomed during class
times on Mondays and
Wednesdays each week,
from 9 AM to 1:30 PM. Get a
firsthand look at our facilities
and learn more about the
exciting opportunities that
await you.

A friendly reminder that our
next Massage Therapy class
begins on March 4th, and
online registration is now
open! Secure your spot and
embark on a rewarding
journey in the field of
massage therapy.

Book a School Tour
and Register for Our
Next Class!

Closing Remarks

Thank you for being a valued
part of the Healing Hands
community. We look forward
to the continued success of
our students and the growth
of our massage therapy
program. If you have any
questions or need further
information, feel free to
reach out to our dedicated
team.

Warm regards,
Healing Hands Team

www.hhschoolofmassage.com

302-378-8562 p | 302-261-7369 f
@hhschoolofmassage


